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Dear U.S. Forest Service,

The planned removal of the "Roadless Rule" Tongass National Forest protections are misguided, and would
pave the way for bulldozind and the like, which is clearly inadvisable given the ecological issues involved. | am
therefore writing to urge you, in the strongest possible terms, to pursue, instead, the "no action" option.

For similar reasons, the Chugach National Forest should likewise be safeguarded against any such measures.
In both cases, please pursue the "no action" route.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dr M Layram

[Position]



